Office: 907-842-1553 | Fax: 907-842-1554

PO Box 1234 Dillingham, Alaska 99576

6-26-21

City of Dillingham
Box 889

Dillingham, AK 99576

RE: Barge Access Road Culvert Outfall Pipe Replacement

Attn: Cynthia Rogers

We have taken a close look at the replacement of the outfall storm drain pipe from Barge Access
Road. to the river. JIC is proposing to install 18” CPP for a lump sum price of $72,300. This would include
all labor, equipment & materials to perform the work. The anticipated amount of pipe to be installed is
roughly 300’. There are a couple crossings of electrical that would need to be accounted for. With the
finished installation, JJC will provide as-builts for line and grade. Should our proposal be accepted, we
will coordinate with the city dock as to the best time to perform this work. Thank you for the

opportunity to provide this proposal.

Regardes,
Chris Meng — Vice President

JIC Enterprises, Inc.
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